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SUMMARY 

At the last meeting of the Panel, Members were provided with details of the progress towards 
finalising the new charging schedule for the Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL). This followed 
receipt of the Examiner’s report in October 2023, and a further consultation in December 2023 
on a revised Draft Charging Schedule in response to the recommendations made by the 
Examiner.  
A presentation will be provided to Members of the Panel providing a final update on the 
progression towards adoption of a new CIL charging schedule (supported by further consultant 
advice) with reports being considered by the Executive on the 8 April 2024 and then Council 
on the 9 April 2024 .  
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Planning and Development Scrutiny Panel:- 
a) note the contents of the presentation; and  
b) consider and pass any comments on the progression of the CIL review for adoption to 

the Executive for consideration at their meeting on the 8th April. 
 
 
 

Enquiries: For further information on this report please contact Lee Smith. (Tel: 01329 
824427) 


